
14th September 2020

BAF ADJUSTMENT – OCTOBER 2020

Following our last review of bunker prices, BAF will be revised for all vessels sailing from the
respective load ports on or after 1st October 2020 as follows:

Port Per  20’ Per 40’

Asian Ports & Intra-Pacific 

Island

To/From Papua New Guinea and

Solomon Islands

USD 555.00 USD 1,110.00

We will continue to track and monitor the bunker price levels and review our BAF on a monthly

basis. We thank you for your valued and continued support for NGPL.

The NGPL Commercial Team
sintrade@ngpline.com I Email

Yours sincerely 
ngpline


